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Alan Kenyon 
 
 
By email: fyi-request-16494-817f9cd7@requests.fyi.org.nz 
Ref:  H202111101 
 
 
Tēnā koe Alan 
 
Response to your request for official information 
 
Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) to the Ministry of 
Health (the Ministry) on 25 August 2021 for: 
 

“request all communication, documents and reports regarding the perspex wall divider at 
the Auckland CBD Crowne Plaza MIQ facility over the last 3 months.” 

 
The Ministry does not hold the information requested. While a transfer was considered under 
section 14 of the Act, it was not necessary as you have also requested this information from the 
Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment (MBIE). You will receive a response from 
MBIE in due course. 
 
Under section 28(3) of the Act you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review any 
decisions made under this request. The Ombudsman may be contacted by email at: 
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or by calling 0800 802 602. 
 
Please note that this response, with your personal details removed, may be published on the 
Ministry website at: www.health.govt.nz/about-ministry/information-releases/responses-official-
information-act-requests.  
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 

 
Nick Allan 
Manager, OIA Services 
Office of the Director General 
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